

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT POST BOX 2470, RUWI, PC 112 SULTANATE OF OMAN



ISM/PRN/180/2022-23

November 27, 2022

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS- KG I & KG II CLASS PHOTOGRAPH

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!

This is to inform you that since December 1, 2022 is a public holiday, the Class photograph session for KGI and KGII is now **rescheduled to Thursday, December 8, 2022**. Parents are requested to send the children in a decent and modest outfit. Boys should have a proper haircut and girls should have their hair kempt.

Kindly send 500 baisa in a sealed envelope (with your ward's name) for a copy of the class photograph. Thanking you, With warm Regards Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan Principal **CONSENT FORM** To The Class Teacher, Class ____, Section: ____ Indian School Muscat Dear Sir/ Madam, I, parent of Master/Miss of Class Section_____ hereby give 500 baiza through my ward for a copy of the class photograph. Name of the Parent: _____ Phone Number: _____ Signature:______Date:_____